
 
  
From: Susan Cash  
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 3:22 PM 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: TR020005 – Gatwick Airport Northern Runway 
  

 TR 20044136 

  
Dear Sirs 

I do not know how many others are concerned at the extra noise that will result from all the 
extra flights.  I continue to be worried especially during the summer months when we are 
out in the garden and lots of extra flights will come over us. 
I live at  and it is already noisy at this 
time of year.  Are there rules about how low flights can take off  and how often?  
They seem to vary a lot - some are very low.   
  
Please bear my concerns in mind when you are considering this application  
Yours sincerely 

Susan Cash 
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